
Scam:  $250 Medicare Rebate Checks Alert 
Target:  Medicare Beneficiaries 

 
The U.S. Health and Human Services agency began mailing  
$250 Medicare rebate checks, also known as the donut hole 

checks, to the estimated 4 million eligible Medicare beneficiaries. 
 
Scam artists will be using this opportunity to get 

personal information! 
 
There are no forms to complete or information to give in 
order to receive the $250 rebate check.  Beneficiaries: 
 
• Do not provide any personal information or bank account 

numbers to get the rebate check, and  
• Do not give any personal information to anyone who calls about 

the rebate check. 
 

 

If you think you may be a victim of a scam, contact  
San Bernardino County Adult Protective Services (APS)  

at 877-565-2020 or your local police department. 
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